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28/02/2025  17:35:572025/0722/P  COMMNT  rina payne Good evening,

I am the owner of Number 4 Elisabeth Mews and 8 Primrose Gardens NW3

I strongly object to the Roof terrace development of 12A Elisabeth Mews . In the propose plans the architect

shows the roof terrace on top of num 11 Elisabeth mews and although we have send photos showing the

owner has furnished the terrace with lots of garden furnisher, and it is known that Camden sent a letter

stipulating that the terrace can't be used as a place for people to sit, this is been overlook by the owner and is

being used by the architect of num 12 as a precedence.

If the terrace goes ahead it would mean it would not only overlook the gardens behind Primrose Gardens,

controvain their privacy, light and peace, but people on the terrace would just look into the rooms at the back

of num 6, 8 and 10 Primrose gardens.

This is totally unacceptable as it is unacceptable that people on the terrace would be able to see life going on

in the opposite side of the Mews, into people's rooms.

I strongly oppose this deveolpment which if granted would simply encourage the other owners to develop their

roofs and overlook the whole neighbouhood.

Rina Payne

                      

            

11 Downside crescent

NW3 2AN
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